From: Davis, Felicia 
Sent: Monday, May 12, 2014 2:57 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Burton, Mildred; Meyer, Kenneth; Hopkins, Marlene; Beaudet, Matthew; Loeff, Scott
Subject: Gift

Steve,

Today, I received a bouquet of flowers from Pangea Realty Group.   I have accepted the flowers on behalf of the City of Chicago. They are currently displayed, prominently,  in the Department’s public lobby space on the 9th floor of City Hall for all to enjoy.

I am uncertain as to the gift’s value.  The gift will be included in the Department’s monthly gift log.  Please let me know if you need any additional information.  As always, your guidance is greatly appreciated.

Felicia Davis

Department of Buildings

